
WHAT’S ON IN ART ? 

Term 1 - Welcome Back! 

This year, students began their adventures in the 

Art room with a collaborative project. Every student 

and staff member coloured a feather to contribute 

to our two kookaburras. Each student came up with 

a unique design using any colours or patterns they 

like. 

 

It was wonderful to see the wide range of amazing 

designs from our Prep students right through to 

Grade 6. Throughout the week, students were able 

to watch the collaborative process as the 

kookaburras were created in the Art room. 

 

Kookaburras are intelligent birds who often work 

together as a family, the same way our students 

work together! They symbolise laughter, 

happiness, community, optimism, team work, unity 

and healing.  What a perfect animal to symbolise 

our school, our community and our journey forward 

from Covid-19. 

 

Our kookaburras have been affectionately named 

Keira and baby Kevin. They were inspired by our 

school logo and will proudly adorn the wall opposite 

the First Aid room for our students and visitors to 

enjoy over the course of the year.  

 

Well done on a fantastic effort everyone! 

 

 

 

 

Art Club 

This year, our Art Captains will be running regular 

Art Club sessions. These will run on Tuesdays or 

Wednesdays. Each year level will have the option 

to participate over the course of the year, and 

specific grades will be allocated each week. 

 

This ensures everyone has a fair opportunity to 

participate and also makes sure that we can 

manage numbers of participants. So far we have 

had Grade 3/4 students creating funny animal 

drawings. 

 

Jeanne and Maison have worked incredibly hard to 

design and display posters around the school, plan 

activities, create examples and mentor students 

during the sessions. It has been wonderful to see 

the girls take on this challenge and thrive. Thank 

you to all students who have attended so far. 

Everyone has been very supportive of our captains 

and shown respect during the sessions.  

 

Jeanne, Maison and I look forward to many more 

fun Art Club sessions over the year! 

 

 


